NEWSLETTER 26.5.17 Issue 28

#### **HEALTHY TUCK SHOP**



Every morning Mrs Broughton and Mrs Bennett prepare fruit and healthy snacks for our Key Stage 2 healthy tuck shop. All items are sold for 20p leaving us with a small profit. Recently we calculated the annual profit at £200. We are going to use this money to buy more playtime equipment for the children to use during their breaks.

We would like to take this opportunity to show our gratitude for the volunteers who run our tuck shop to such a high standard. On behalf of the staff and children at St Alban's- thank you.

#### **Mobile Phones**

Some children are sneaking mobile phones into school. This has caused a few problems with children losing them or trying to make alternative home arrangements without consulting school.

Occasionally pupils need to bring their phones to school and if this is the case then they must be handed in at Mrs Tune's office.

#### **PTA Mugs**

Thank you to everyone who has ordered mugs. There has been a fantastic response.



# St. Alban's Newsletter

## ATTENDANCE CHAMPIONS

Winning class: Year 4

98%

Year 5

96.7%

Years 1,2 & 3

96%

### Confirmation Service



Ellie, Phoebe, Louis, Lucy, Oliva, Katie and Euan were confirmed on Sunday 21<sup>st</sup> May at Holy Trinity, Wentworth. On Tuesday Mr Hughes presented the children with their confirmation certificates, well-done children.

# **Spelling Bee**

On **Wednesday 14**<sup>th</sup> **June** House Carmel will be hosting a Spelling Bee. This is to help raise standards in spelling. This week, Lucy and Edward will be writing to each class to give the children more information about how they can be contestants.

# **Pycroft Bible**

On Wednesday 7<sup>th</sup> June, Year 6 will sit a Bible test. The questions will be based on the Old and New Testament, with an emphasis on the Gospels; Matthew, Mark, Luke and John.

One child will be awarded the Pycroft Bible and their name will be added to our new wall of fame in the school hall.

Anastasia captured the nature of the event, 'I really want to win the Bible but if I don't, I'll be overjoyed for the person who does.'



Well done to all the children who received a special mention, we are very proud of you. Y<sub>3</sub> and Y<sub>4</sub> were congratulated for being good ambassadors for St Alban's on their school trips

| FS <sub>2</sub> | Jack and Coel                     |
|-----------------|-----------------------------------|
| Year 1          | Jacob and Finley                  |
| Year 2          | Whole Class for amazing SATs work |
| Year 3          | Ruby D and Imogen                 |
| Year 4          | Ryan, Cole and Rory               |
| Year 5          | JJ and Shea                       |
| Year 6          | Anastasia, Louis, Euan            |

#### FS1 Stars of the Week

Morning: Susie

Afternoon: Evelyn

www.wsap.academy